@ VISION SERVICES

AOF SOUTHERN COLORADO, P.C.

5614 N. Union Blvd., Colorado Springs, CO 80918
Office 719-471-3200 * Fax 719-471-3210
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Low Vision Services of So. CO is a small office and only Dr. Theune and his wife, Sharon, are in
the office during the work day. We are doing all we can to prevent further spread of the
COVID-19 virus. To that end, we will provide the following strategies:

Before scheduling your appointment:

e How is your general health? Do you have any of the following conditions?
o Chronic Lung Disease; Asthma; Serious Heart Condition
e Are you currently experiencing any of the following symptoms?
o Persistent Cough
o Fever; Chills; Sore Throat; Headache; New loss of taste or smell
o Difficulty Breathing (shortness of breath)
e |f yes, we recommend you talk with your general physician and delay your low vision
evaluation.

If an appointment is scheduled, we will provide the following precautions upon
your arrival:

e We ask that only one person accompany you during your evaluation
e We will ask you to thoroughly wash your hands, in our office, prior to your appointment
e We ask that you wear a face mask

Dr. Theune & Sharon will provide the following precautions:

e \Wear a mask during your evaluation

e Wash our hands thoroughly prior to your evaluation

e Wipe down all surfaces and objects that may have been touched by others using
disinfecting wipes

e We will maintain a light schedule to avoid overlap with other patients and their care
providers

e We will discourage any “walk-in” traffic and ask all patients to call prior to coming into
our office to avoid any social distancing issues.

Thank you for your understanding during these unique times and we look forward to
working with you. Please let us know if you have any questions by calling 719.471.3200.



